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 Ms Ware INT2015/2089/P 14/11/2016  17:16:12 I object to the proposed sub basement application stated above.

As Londoners and more specifically Camden residents we are fortunate to have one of the remaining 

recording studios  existing at Air Lyndhurst Studios. If granted the creation of this sub basement would 

cause noise and vibration to the extent that running a studio next door would be difficult - if possible at 

all. Client confidence would be affected and this would have a catastrophic effect Air's ability to work 

as a sound recording facility.  Air Lyndhurst is a historical and national treasure and should not be 

risked by the granting of such an insensitive proposal next door.

33 princess road

primrose hill

nw1 8js

nw1 8js

Page 1 of 28


